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USCIS Provides Information on Uniting for Ukraine

Release Date : 04/25/2022

On April 21, the United States announced Uniting for Ukraine, a key step towards fulfilling President Biden’s
commitment to welcome Ukrainians fleeing Russia’s invasion of Ukraine. Uniting for Ukraine provides a pathway for
displaced Ukrainian citizens and their immediate family members who are outside the United States to come to the
United States and stay temporarily for a two-year period of parole. Ukrainians participating in Uniting for Ukraine
must have a supporter in the United States who agrees to provide them with financial support for the duration of their
stay in the United States. They will also be eligible to apply for discretionary employment authorization from USCIS.

For additional information on the Uniting for Ukraine supporter and beneficiary eligibility requirements, please see
our Uniting for Ukraine page.
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